
Here at Perryfields we are very lucky to have strong links with the local 

community . In Year 2 the children were very excited to visit The Lawns 

and share some Christmas carols with the residents. They sang a 

selection of carols and some of their favourite songs from the Christmas 

production – ‘Robin's Christmas sing along’. After the carols the children 

were given the opportunity to show their topic books to the audience, 

they were very impressed with all the hard work that had gone on in year 

2! 

 


